
February 7th , 2023 

City of Detroit 
Department of Public Works 
City Engineering Division 

( extenet) 

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 
2 Woodward Ave. 
Suite 601 
Detroit, MI 48226 

LETTER OF INTENT 

To whom it may concern (Permitting) 

Re: Extenet request for approval of a ROW Encroachment permit to place an 
electrical power supply cabinet in the public right-of-way of Beaubien Street 
between Clinton Street and Macomb Street. _,,, 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

Extenet has entered into various License Agreements with the City permitting the 
placement of Small Cell equipment in the public right-of-way. Our Small Cell 
Telecommunications network in Detroit serves our carrier customers, such as Verizon 
and T-Mobile, and the cabinet is necessary to supply power to serve our network. 

We were previously granted approval from the City to place four (4) similar electrical 
power supply cabinets in various locations in City right-of-way in 2020. 

We respectfully request that the City Council and City Engineering Department approve 
our request. We will submit construction plans to support the request and will be glad to 
answer any questions that may arise. 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Lovvorn 
Government Relations Director, Extenet 
Mobile: 770-337-5760 
Email: elovvorn@extenetsystems.com 
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